
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 4th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you had an enjoyable Easter break and that, like us, you are very much looking forward 

to all that the Summer Term has for us to enjoy. 

This week, we welcomed Gill Weston, Chair of Trustees for Learn Academies Trust, into school. She 

had planned to visit our school in March 2020 but was unable to do so because of the pandemic 

restrictions. This is the first opportunity she has had to visit us since and was very complimentary 

about our pupils, the school environment and what she saw happening in classrooms. She also 

joined us for our celebration assembly and was pleased to hear the reasons why children were 

awarded postcards for demonstrating our values. She told us how much she enjoyed her visit and 

how impressed she was with all that was happening at Red Hill Field. 

As part of Learn Academies Trust, we work together with our family of eleven schools. Currently, 

the Headteacher of Blaby Stokes Primary School is not in school due to illness. To support the 

school, Mr Snelson is spending some time working with the leadership team at Blaby. This means 

that, on some days, Mr Snelson will be based at Blaby Stokes Primary School but will remain in 

close communication with Mrs Watts and the wider team here at Red Hill Field. 

We are still awaiting the final report from our recent Ofsted inspection and look forward to sharing 

it with you soon. 

With very best wishes 

 

 

 

Stephen Snelson    Rachel Watts 

Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 


